SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT FOR Special Business - MARCH 28, 2017

The Cape Elizabeth School Board held Special Business Meeting immediately prior to its
Budget Workshop meeting on Tuesday, March 28, 2017 in the CEHS Library and Learning
Commons. The Special Business meeting began at approximately 6:33 pm.
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MINUTES - SPECIAL BUSINESS

1. Consideration to approve a Cape Robotics group trip to the VEX Robotics World
Championship (Louisville, KY) April 19-22, 2017.

Motion:  Ms. Morrissey Second:  Ms, Powers Vote: 6-0

2. Consideration to approve a High School Science Team trip to the National Science
Bowl {Washington, D.C.} April 27 - May 1, 2017.

Motion:  Ms. Morrissey Second:  Ms, Altenburg Vote: 6-0

3. Motion to adjourn to budget workshop.

Motion:  Ms, Morrissey Second:  Ms. Altenburg Vote: 6.0 Time:  6:36 pm

Respectfully submitted,

Howard P. Colter
Interim Superintendent of Schools



